
TOWN HALL REOPENING WITH MODIFICATIONS 

Barnstead Town Hall will reopen on Monday, August 3rd, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. for 

Selectmen’s Office and Town Clerk/Tax Collector services with the following 

modifications; 

• Entrance to the Town Hall will be through the side door only. 

• Masks are provided at the entrance – please wear one while inside the 

building. Hand sanitizer is also available. 

• The floors are marked at 6 feet intervals for social distancing. 

• Only 2 people will be allowed in the lobby at a time. 

• Exiting will be through the lobby door – hand sanitizer and waste receptacle 

are located here as well. 

• Office hours are 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Monday – Friday – no evening hours 

until Dept. of Motor Vehicles reopens. Town Hall will still be closed to the 

public on the 3rd Wednesday of every month. 

• Utilize the white drop box outside Town Hall for all transactions that do not 

require in-person services. 

• If you are uncomfortable entering the building, call the Town Hall Offices at 

269-4071 to schedule an appointment and staff will assist you in the parking 

lot based upon their availability. 

• The Board of Selectmen are currently meeting every 2 weeks and meetings 

will be opened to the public beginning August 11, 2020. Due to social 

distancing attendance will be limited and on a first come, first served basis. 

Meetings will continue to be “zoomed”. 

• Please visit the website or contact the individual departments for their 

requirements and plans.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND COOPERATION AS 

WE MOVE FORWARD. 


